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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Feb. 21, 2022 

BMV Announces New Hours for Linton and Sullivan Branches 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today new hours for the 
Linton and Sullivan branches, effective Monday, March 7.  

The Linton branch will change to a Monday, Wednesday, Friday operating schedule and will be open from 
8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The Sullivan branch has been piloting a new schedule since October 2021 and will 
continue this schedule, operating from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday. 

The Linton and Sullivan branches will share a staff and be better equipped to serve the community with 
this change in hours. Other branches in the surrounding counties where Hoosiers can complete a 
transaction include Vincennes, Terre Haute, and Washington. 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour 
BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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